
 

OUR PREVENTATIVE MEASURES:  
 

The safety of our clients and patients is Daktari Animal Hospital’s top priority. 

All staff have received two doses of the COVID-19 vaccine. We are closely 

monitoring the COVID-19 and are taking action based on guidance from public 

health experts. In order to maintain a safe environment and address client concerns, 

we are taking measures to ensure the safety of our staff and clients. 

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

① Please visit within two persons if possible. 

② Please refrain from visiting if you have a fever, 

cough, lethargy or other symptoms. 

③ Please disinfect your hands at the entrance and 

be sure to wear a face mask. 

④ The doors are open for ventilation. 

For the safety of your pets, please keep them in 

cages or hold their leashes tight. 

⑤ Please wait outside the hospital. 

⑥ The visit time is limited to 15 minutes per family. 


